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Please see the correction to our initially released information regarding the stolen bus from Osprey Rafting. 

Initial reports indicated that Mr. Loudon was released from Western State Hospital. Further into our 
investigation we have determined this information to be inaccurate and that Mr. Loudon was not at Western 
State Hospital, but at a privately run mental health hospital within Western Washington. Mr. Loudon was 
released Friday, July 23rd from the mental health hospital and transported by private vehicle to a local hotel 
next to a bus station where he would catch a bus to travel back home the following day. Mr. Loudon did board 
that bus bound for Eastern Washington and made the decision to disembark in Leavenworth, WA.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release      Contact:  Brian Burnett 

Incident #: 21C07968 – STOLEN BUS INCIDENT Phone: 509-667-6850 

Date: 7/28/2021      http://www.co.chelan.wa.us/sheriff 

 


